8-14-15
Summer lunch and activities continue in Monroe through September 4. Below is info about recent
visitors from Monroe Police Department. Photo is Courtesy of MPD.

Monroe Police officer Javier Patton showed off one of the Police Department’'s new motorcyclesto the
children attending the Summer Star Clubactivities following Monroe PublicSchools’ Summer Lunch
Program at Frank Wagner Elementary School in Monroe. Lunches are served each weekday from Noon
t012:45 p.m. at the school. All youth from any community younger than age 18 are invited. Community
member Chris Waltman coordinates the activitiesthathelp provide studentsa fun, learning activity
following their free meal. Officer Pattontalked to the children about his work as a police officer. In
addition, Patton and the other officers attending set up an obstacle course for children to try as an
example of the importance of physicalfitnessto public safety work andin life.



